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  Corrigendum 
 

  1. Summary 
 

The second paragraph should read  

Should the General Assembly approve the recommendations of the Commission, the 

resource requirements arising from those recommendations are estimated at 

$391,000 under the programme budget of the United Nations for the biennium 

2016-2017 and will be addressed, as necessary, in the context of the second 

performance report. The financial implications for the proposed programme budget 

for the biennium 2018-2019 are estimated at $4,534,300, and will be addressed in 

the context of the revised estimates: effect of changes in rates of exchange and 

inflation for the period. The resource requirements for peacekeeping operations for 

the financial periods 2017/18 and 2018/19 are estimated at $4,218,100 and 

$8,436,300, respectively, and will be taken into account, as necessary, in the context 

of the performance reports for the period from 1 July 2017 to 30 June 2018 and in 

the context of the upcoming proposed budgets for the financial period from 1 July 

2018 to 30 June 2019. 
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  2. Paragraph 12 
 

For the existing text substitute 

12. Taking into account the above adjustment, the financial implications 

associated with the Commission’s decision on the revised level of danger pay are 

estimated at $17.4 million per annum, system-wide, representing an increase of 

approximately $3,724,900 for the proposed programme budget for the biennium 

2018-2019. The financial implications for peacekeeping operations are estimated at 

$4,201,800 for the financial period from 1 July 2017 to 30 June 2018 and at 

$8,403,500 for the financial period from 1 July 2018 to 30 June 2019.  

 

  3. Paragraph 13 
 

For the existing text substitute 

13. The financial implications arising from the decisions and 

recommendations of the International Civil Service Commission are 

summarized as follows: 

 (a) The financial implications for the programme budget of the United 

Nations for the biennium 2016-2017 and the proposed programme budget for 

the biennium 2018-2019 are estimated at $391,000 and $4,534,300, respectively;  

 (b) The financial implications for the budgets of peacekeeping 

operations for the financial periods 2017/18 and 2018/19 are estimated at 

$4,218,100 and $8,436,300 respectively.  

 


